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ACT Masters Hockey welcomes all members of the community regardless of culture, 
ability, gender, race, sexuality, religion or age. ACT Masters Hockey wants to create an 
environment where people feel welcome, safe, represented, included in decision making, 
able to participate and free from discrimination. ACT Masters Hockey encourages 
participation by all groups and individuals to play or be involved to the level they wish, 
whether it be social, competitive or assisting with running clubs, teams or activities. ACT 
Masters Hockey understands the important role sport can play in promoting a feeling of 
belonging and inclusion.  ACT Masters Hockey adheres to the Hockey ACT Inclusion 
Policy. The policy can be found by following this link:  

https://cdn.revolutionise.com.au/cups/hockeyact/files/9xc3fdakalowksur.pdf   
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